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This Frequently Asked Questions sheet is designed to answer some of the questions
that you may have throughout the year as an International or Exchange Student.  If
you have more questions or would like some clarification on these questions please
feel free to reach out to the Office of Student Living and College Engagement.

HOUSING DURING 
BREAKS

The last day of Finals for the Spring
Semester is May 7, 2019.  All
international and exchange students
must be moved out of the residence
halls by Monday, May 13, 2019. This
information is provided now so you can
begin booking transportation home.

We recognize that as a Non-US student
you may not have the option to travel
away from UC during our Thanksgiving,
Winter, and Spring breaks.  We allow you
to remain in your residential room
during these breaks as long as you
request permission through a Google
Form that will be emailed out
approximately one month in advance. 
Please note: campus dining services are
not open during breaks.

END OF THE YEAR 
CLOSING

SUMMER HOUSING

UC does offer summer housing to
students who may be taking summer
courses, working locally in the area, or
who are international and cannot travel
home.  Rates for summer housing and
the registration process will be
announced in the spring semester.

HOUSING REQUIREMENT

All first-year and second-year students
are required to live-on campus.  Please
be advised that if you are a first-year
student you will be required to live-on
campus next year.

LIVING IN THE GLOBAL 
VILLAGE

If you are interested in living in the
Global Village next year you will need to
go through the Global Village Selection
process.  More information on this will
be provided in the spring semester.


